
Thanks for being a valued 

member

COVID-19: The health, safety and well-being of our members, staff and the communities we serve is 
our top priority. Learn more at www.bcbsil.com/covid-19.
HMO, HMO-POS and PPO plans provided by Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Illinois, a Division of 
Health Care Service Corporation, a Mutual Legal Reserve Company (HCSC), an Independent Licensee 
of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association. HCSC is a Medicare Advantage organization with a 
Medicare contract. Enrollment in HCSC’s plans depends on contract renewal.
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Illinois complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex. ATENCIÓN: Si habla 
español, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. Llame al 1-877-774-
8592 (TTY 711). UWAGA: Jeżeli mówisz po polsku, możesz skorzystać z bezpłatnej pomocy językowej. 
Zadzwoń pod numer 1-877-774-8592 (TTY 711).
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Living healthy is an ongoing journey. The enclosed tote bag is a 
reminder that Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Illinois is with you 
every step of the way. 

Now more than ever, it’s important to get the most out of your 
benefits. Here’s what you can do: 

1. �Review your Annual Notice of Change (ANOC) that will be arriving 
in your mailbox soon. It details any changes to your plan that will 
become effective on January 1, 2022. 

2. �Attend one of our upcoming free virtual or in-person member 
events to find out how to take advantage of all your current and 
next year’s plan benefits. Visit bcbsil.com/medicare/seminars.

Thank you for choosing Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Illinois as 
your health care partner. 

We’re here  
for you.


